
Pleasant Grove Elementary
Title I Family Engagement Policy, 2023-2024

Policy Engagement: The voices of our families are important, and we
want your feedback. In order to hear from you all regarding our Title I
Family Engagement Policy we will:

● Provide you information about being a part of a Title I school
during our Annual Parent Meeting.

● Send a copy of the policy home, with a form where feedback can
be provided.

Shared Responsibilities for High Student Achievement: The shared responsibility
expectations are reflected and presented in our Home-School Compact.

Building Capacity for Engagement:  Supporting both our families and staff in growing their
capabilities for engagement is crucial to our success. In order to ensure this happens, we will:

● Hold Meet the Teacher in August.
● Hold an Open House/Curriculum Night in October.
● Provide opportunities for Family Conferences.
● Celebrate student learning during Expeditionary Learning (EL) Module Celebrations.
● Highlight student achievement through Quarterly Awards grade level presentations
● Train staff on effective family engagement practices including: holding effective

conferences that promote partnership, and communication skills.
● Have a Family Engagement School Improvement Committee, which will be the body

that guides the work of family engagement at Pleasant Grove. We commit to this being a
committee with a diverse set of voices at the table. If you are interested in joining, please
contact Lauren Engelhaupt at lengelhaupt@wcpss.net

● Collaborate with PTA to align efforts in order to most effectively support school
improvement.

Accessibility: In carrying out family engagement, all opportunities need to be accessible to
parents of limited English proficiency and parents of students with disabilities. Family
engagement efforts will be designed to include flexible meeting times along with translation
when possible.
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